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SWE-HA Career Enhancement Meeting

October 26, 2004 5:30PM – 9PM
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SWE-HA Professional Development Meeting

November 3, 2004 5:30PM – 9PM
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425 N Sam Houston Pkwy East, 77060
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Society of Women Engineers – Houston Area

Celebrating Our Twenty-Fifth Year

The Society of Women Engineers Houston Area (SWE-HA) is excited to kick off this fiscal year with a new Career Enhancement Series.  This series is designed to bring members and friends of SWE together to fill a common need for soft and technical skills improvement regardless of gender, age or industry.  All attending will have the opportunity to learn about the benefits of Masters and PhD programs, including distance education, presented by Dr. Don Smith, Texas A&M University.  Immediately after, attendees will break out into mini workshops featuring presentations from:  Margaret Anderson, Interpersonal Persuasion Training, who will discuss persuasion and negotiating techniques.  Flavia Schroeder, FS Language Services, who will discuss the benefits of being multi-lingual and Carole Wiater, certified professional coach, will be giving mini-coaching sessions on fulfillment and balance issues involving career choices.  Marathon Oil will provide volunteers from Human Resources to be on hand to help with resume critiquing and interviewing techniques.   

Place: Marathon Oil Company 


Level 10 Presentation Facilities

5555 San Felipe (at the corner of Yorktown and San Felipe) Houston, TX 77056

Date: October 26th, 2004
Time: 5:30 - 9:00 pm
Cost:   $10.00 for members prior to Oct 19

$20.00 for non members prior to Oct 19
$25.00 for all registrations after Oct 19

RSVP: Jennifer Bell at bmje@chevrontexaco.com by Oct 19 (payment is due with registration)
Enter their parking garage from Yorktown. Follow signs for visitor parking.  Take the garage elevator to the lobby level.  Exit elevator and transfer to neighboring elevator bank.  Take elevator to floor 10.  Reception area is immediately ahead as you exit the elevator.  (You will not be entering the Marathon office tower.)

Margaret Anderson, Interpersonal Persuasion Training:  http://persuasioncoach.com/index.htm
Flavia Schroeder, FS Language Services:  http://www.fslanguageservices.com/
Carole Wiater, MBA, CPCC  Personal and Career Coach www.GoingPlacesInLife.com
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Mid-Town Networking Luncheon

We’re trying a new place and a new part of town.  Margaret Anderson and Debra Norris (infamous food addicts) have already sampled Crostini and pronounced it “delicious, with a very affordable lunch special.”

Date and Time:  Fri. Oct. 1, 12:00 Noon

Location: Crostini Restaurant - 2411 S. Shepherd (between Westheimer and San Felipe, on east side of street)

RSVP’s and cancellations by noon, Sept. 30, to: Debra B. Norris, Attorney at Law, 2318-A S. Shepherd Dr. #509,  Houston, TX  77019

713.858.0359 or debranorris@houston.rr.com

Please do not email after noon on Sept. 30, and be sure to give full contact info, including phone number, with your RSVP.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Downtown Networking Happy Hour

Date and Time:  Thurs. Oct. 7, 6-7 PM

Location:  Sambuca’s Jazz Café, 909 Texas Ave Houston TX

RSVP to Jennifer Bell for head count purposes at bmje@chevrontexaco.com or 832-465-1702.

Young Women Energized - Presentation for High School Girls interested in Engineering

Date and Time:  Tues. Oct. 19, 6:30 – 8:30 PM

If you know a high school girl interested please contact Brenda Williamson at 713-624-9049.

Westside Networking Lunch
Date and Time:  Fri., Oct. 22 at 11:30 

Location:  Pappa La Rosa, 10852 Westheimer Rd, Houston, TX 77042-3202 

All are welcome. RSVP to Celesta White at celesta.white@swe.org or 281-544-6201.   Please call if you need to cancel.

Girl Scout Badge Day at Rice University

Date and Time:  Sat. Oct. 23 9 AM – 3 PM

Location:  Rice University

Everyone is invited to help out with this exciting event sponsored by the Rice University section.    To volunteer, please contact Ann Hightower by email annhightower@houston.rr.com or phone 713-529-5337.

FHPW’s Quarterly Meeting

Date and Time:  Mon. Oct. 25, 5:15 – 8:15

Location:  HESS Building, 5430 Westheimer, Houston, TX

$25 reservations postmarked by Oct 15
$35 reservations postmarked after Oct 15 Contact Chris Noble at 713-520-0033 or chris@marnoble.com
Professional Development Meeting – Bring a Guest!

Date and time:  Wed Nov. 3

Location:  Hotel Sofitel, 425 N. Sam Houston Pkwy East, Houston, TX 77060

$20 one member

$25 one non member

$30 for two members

$40 for two non members

RSVP’s to: Debra B. Norris at 713.858.0359 or debranorris@houston.rr.com

The guest speaker will be Dr. Daryl Chubin.  Daryl Chubin, former senior vice president for research, policy & programs at the National Action Council for Minorities in Engineering, will direct the new center. With a distinguished record of scholarship, policy analysis and advocacy, Chubin has emerged as a national expert on expanding and diversifying the science and engineering workforce. He has served in the White House Office of Science and Technology Policy and has published eight books and numerous policy reports, articles, and commentaries.
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Special & Big Thanks to Sarah Mikkelsen

Sarah Mikkelsen has been the SWE-HA web mistress for over the past year.  For those of you that do not know, Sarah’s sister is Katy Weidenfeller who was Katy Densmore when she was president of SWE-HA. 

Sarah graduated from Rice University with a B.S. in mechanical engineering in 2002.  During her time at Rice University, Sarah served as the Rice section’s webmaster and she participated as a member of CAPP (College Assistance Peer Program, a peer support group). While pursing her mechanical engineering degree, she kept busy playing intramural soccer and flag football. 

After graduation, Sarah worked for the Boeing Company, as a NASA contractor for the International Space Station. In her spare time, Sarah tutors at a local elementary school and has been keeping the Houston Area SWE webpage updated.

She has started school this fall to get a Masters in Fine Arts in web design and photography.  We are excited for Sarah, but sad to have to let our web mistress go.  

Sarah, thanks for all that you have done and good luck with your endeavors!  

Membership Survey – Results

Attendees of the Membership Extravaganza held on August 13 had the opportunity to fill out a Membership Survey put together by Jennifer Dahse.  The officers for FY05 plan to use that survey to improve our service to the membership by focusing on what is important to the group.  Big thanks to everyone that completed the survey.  The survey was two pages long, so quite a bit of information on a variety of topics was gathered.  See below for a brief synopsis of the survey results.

56% of the respondents attended less then 5 meetings in the last year, most sited that their attendance was low due to being too busy or having personal and/or family responsibilities.

The following activities were ranked as the top three for increasing attendance at meetings.  Throughout the next year, the officers will do their best to focus on publicizing these types of events.

· Offer more social and networking activities

· Participate in more community service events

· Create more interactive programs

Respondents were requested to rate seven items on their importance to Houston Area SWE members.  The officers will respond to this section by focusing on the highest rated items and making improvements to keep these items updated.  These are the seven items in order from highest rated to least:

· Online membership directory

· Monthly newsletter

· Section membership directory

· Section employment section

· Section education program

· Annual Professional Development Conference

· Social Networking Events


SWE Boutique – New and Ready for Use

Do you recognize this item?  This is one of the first items available in the Houston Area SWE Boutique.  Have you ever gone to a SWE Conference?  At the conferences, items like this are available everywhere!  You can buy everything from baby booties to toilet paper to briefcases marked with the SWE insignia.  

Jennifer Bell is heading up an initiative to make SWE items generally available to Houston Area members.  Newly added items include portfolios, yoga pants, fitted jackets, tee shirts and beach towels.  The contact person for ordering any of these items out of the SWE Boutique is Jennifer Bell at bmje@chevrontexaco.com or 832-465-1702.



	SWE-HA FY04 Calendar of Events

	October 2004

1:  Midtown Networking Lunch - Crostini

7:  Networking Happy Hour – Sambuca

13-16: SWE National Conference, Milwaukee, WI 

22:  West Side Networking Lunch

23:  Girl Scout Badge Day – Rice University

25:  FHPW Quarterly Meeting at Hess Club

26:  Career Enhancement Meeting


	January 2005

11: Professional Development Meeting

	November 2004

3:  Professional Development Meeting 
18:  Westside Networking Happy Hour
	February 2005

8:  Professional Development Meeting

	December 2004

12:  Winter Social
	March 2005

8:  Professional Development Meeting
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SWE-HAppenings
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SWE-HA Officers


FY 05





Jennifer Bell


President


� HYPERLINK "mailto:bmje@chevrontexaco.com" ��bmje@chevrontexaco.com�


832-465-1702





Betty Karlsson


VP Internal Affairs


� HYPERLINK "http://us.f802.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To=bkarlsson@central.uh.edu&YY=30301&order=down&sort=date&pos=0&view=a&head=b" �bkarlsson@central.uh.edu�


832-257-5514





Monica Saenz


VP External Affairs


� HYPERLINK "mailto:monicasaenz@houston.rr.com" ��monicasaenz@houston.rr.com�


713-656-4975





Felecia Nave  


VP Career Guidance


� HYPERLINK "http://us.f802.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To=felecia_nave@pvamu.edu&YY=30301&order=down&sort=date&pos=0&view=a&head=b" �felecia_nave@pvamu.edu�


936-857-2427





Kc Dugal


Secretary


� HYPERLINK "mailto:monica.a.saenz@exxonmobil.com" ��kcdugal@prodigy.net�	


713-253-9452





Michelle Arango


Treasurer


� HYPERLINK "http://us.f802.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To=michelle.arango@swe.org" \t "_blank" �michelle.arango@swe.org�


281-870-5972





Lana Fountain


Section Rep


� HYPERLINK "http://us.f802.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?&To=lana.r.fountain1@jsc.nasa.gov" �lana.r.fountain1@jsc.nasa.gov� 


281-226-4846





Maria LaPlante


Section Rep


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Marie.laplante@swe.org" ��Marie.laplante@swe.org�


281-488-2073





April Lauper


Region C Director


� HYPERLINK "mailto:April.Lauper@halliburton.com" ��April.Lauper@halliburton.com�


713-753-8752
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Publicizing Houston Area Activities





Are you trying to find the most current information on the Houston Area Section or maybe the address of the next meeting?  SWE-HA is publicizing events in lots of different ways.





We have the monthly newsletter.  Articles and information for the newsletter are due to the editor by the 15th of every month.  Right now, the editor would like to expand the newsletter and include a few technical articles.  If you would like more information or you know someone that should be added to the newsletter list, please contact Kc Dugal at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kcdugal@prodigy.net" ��kcdugal@prodigy.net� or 713-625-4413.


We also have a webpage maintained by Liz Chan (� HYPERLINK "mailto:lizychan@hotmail.com" �lizychan@hotmail.com�).  There is a quite a bit going on in the Houston Area and she has been doing a great job of keeping in maintained since Sarah went to grad school.  Check it out at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.swe-houston.org/" ��http://www.swe-houston.org/�.


Finally, we have a Yahoo listserv.  We use this to send out monthly announcements and reminders of upcoming events.  If you know someone that should be added please email Kc Dugal at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kcdugal@prodigy.net" ��kcdugal@prodigy.net�.  Kc also keeps the Yahoo monthly calendar maintained with current information so that reminders can be sent.  You can access the Yahoo site with calendar at � HYPERLINK "http://groups.yahoo.com/group/swe_houston/cal" ��http://groups.yahoo.com/group/swe_houston/cal�.
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Mark Your Calendars!


Musical Holiday Brunch planned for December





Mark your calendars for Sunday, Dec. 12.  We will gather at Ashland House Tea Room and Restaurant (7611 Westview Dr, Houston Texas 77055) and brunch to live harp music by Laurie Meister.  Margaret Anderson, our special events coordinator, says Ashland House is hands down her favorite restaurant in Houston.  From the garden room with live trees growing through it, to the faux library, the atmosphere is bright and cheery.  But the best thing about Ashland House is the food.  It is as if all the best cooks you know got in the kitchen together and each made their favorite recipe.





Watch your e-mail and Nov. newsletter for more details.














President’s Letter





The upcoming SWE National Conference (October 14 -16) is the largest professional development and career conference for women engineers, attracting more than 3,000 engineering professionals, students and corporate representatives. This year's conference, Engineers Leading Change, highlights the life-changing contributions engineers make to society and the industry-changing impact women engineers have on the profession.  Just as much, the Houston Area section is leading change. Through the efforts led by Camille Chism, SWE Houston area has changed the face of the Industrial Support Committee.  This fall we have been enabled to provide scholarships for attendance to the SWE National Conference and for higher and continuing education while also extending our Professional Development Meetings to a Career Enhancement Series that will provide value to our members in the fall, spring and summer.  I hope to see all of you on the 26th to network, fine tune skills and hear about opportunities to add to skill sets.  Don’t forget to bring your resume!!





Keep your eyes open for bigger and better social and special events this fall including our networking lunches, happy hours and a winter social.  Just as much the Internal Affairs VP Betty Karlsson has begun to pack us with an exciting year of speakers.  To date we have confirmed to speak:  Dr. Daryl Chubin, Director of the New AAAS Center for Advancing Science and Engineering Capacity for November, and Betty Shanahan Executive Director of SWE for January.  What a great start of collaborations we have initiated for this year!!   





Now, what you all have been waiting for, the answer to last month’s question: What past SWE Houston Area President met her husband of 16 years at a SWE event?  Debra Norris.  Debra was SWE-Houston president in 1990-91.  She combines her engineering and legal backgrounds in a technically oriented law practice.  An electrical engineer, Debra spent ten years building plants for the oil, gas, and chemical industries. She now represents individuals and corporations in a variety of legal matters, with special focus on construction litigation.





Debra earned a B.S. in Electrical Engineering, magna cum laude, from Louisiana Tech University and a B.A. in physics, cum laude, from Centenary College.  As one of few female engineers in Shreveport, Louisiana, Debra traveled to Houston to attend her first SWE meeting in Houston in 1984.  Meeting Carolyn Phillips, Frankie Wainwright and other role models for her new profession was a momentous experience.  Debra helped organize a fledgling SWE section in Shreveport, and in one of its first organized activities, met her future husband, Clift, who had volunteered to assist SWE with a marathon aid station.  Debra literally picked him up on the side of the road, and the rest, as they say, is history!  Since graduating from the University of Texas - School of Law in 1998, Debra has litigated patent infringement, products liability, and other commercial cases.  SWE provided a source of camaraderie and encouragement that contributed to her present position as director of her own law practice.  Debra encourages others to become involved with SWE!


 


Jennifer Bell


SWE-HA President FY05




































































Society of Women Engineers Houston Area celebrates our 25th year!

Share this newsletter with interested friends and colleagues.

Any comments may be sent to Kc Dugal at kcdugal@prodigy.net.

SWE-HA Celebrates 25 years!  
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